
Hanover Public Schools
Matthew A. Ferron 
Superintendent of Schools 

Deborah St. Ives 
Assistant Superintendent 

Thomas R. Raab, Ed.D. 
Business Manager 

Joan Woodward 
Director of Student Services	
  

188 Broadway, Hanover, MA 02339 ● www.hanoverschools.org ● Telephone 781-878-0786 ● Facsimile 781-871-3374 
The mission of the Hanover Public Schools is to guide every student to thrive in a global society. 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Hanover School Committee 
From: Deborah St. Ives, Assistant Superintendent 
Cc: Matthew Ferron, Superintendent of Schools 
Date: September 28, 2016 
Re: Home School Request for the 2016-2017 School Year 

Please find attached the home school request that was received for the 2016-2017 school year. 

This is a new home school request received on September 20, 2016 for two siblings that recently 
moved to Hanover.  The students are in Kindergarten and grade 1. The parents have submitted an 
education plan for the students in accordance to, the Charles decision.  I am recommending that 
the School Committee approve the request for the 2016-2017 school year.   
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